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Docket Number 50-346

License Number NPF-3

Serial Number 2331

September 27, 1995

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Vashington, D. C. 20555

Subj ect : License Amendment Application to Revise the Facility Opera-
ting License to Reflect the Pending Herger of Operating
Companies - Supplemental Information

Ladies and Gentlemen:

The purpose of this letter is to provide supplemental information for a
pending license amendment application regarding the Davis-Besse Nuclear
Power Station (DBNPS) Unit Number 1 Operating License NPF-3. The
Toledo Edison (TE) Company submitted an application dated June 6, 1994
(TE Serial Number 2219), to the NRC for an amendment to the DBNPS
Operating License Number NPF-3. The proposed changes reflected the
pending merger of the Toledo Edison Company into the Cleveland Electric
Illuminating Company. Toledo Edison submitted supplemental information

|to the initial submittal on July 20, 1994 (Serial No. 2239), November
11, 1994 (Serial No. 2259), April 12, 1995 (Serial No. 2290), and i

September 19, 1995 (Serial No. 2324). ]

The initial submittal utilized the nomenclature "NEWC0" as a temporary
substitute for the name of the combined operating company. The name of
the combined operating company vill be the Centerior Electric Company.
Accordingly, this name should be substituted wherever "NEVC0" appears |

in the proposed amendment submittal. |
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Tlie above information does not affect the conclusions stated in the
June 6,'1994 submittal, that the license amendment application does not
involve a significant hazards consideration or have a significant
impact on the quality of the human environment.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please
,
' contact Mr. William T. O'Connor, Manager - Regulatory Affairs, at

(419) 249-2366.

Very trdy yours,

/
MKL/laj

cc L. L. Gundrum, DB-1 NRC/NRR Project Manager
H. J. Miller, Regional Administrator, NRC Region III
S. Stasek, DB-1 NRC Senior Resident Inspector
J. R. Williams, Chief of Staff, Ohio Emergency Management. Agency,

State of Ohio (NRC Liaison)
Utility Radiological Safety Board
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